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Jacqueline English

From: Jacqueline English
Sent: 18 October 2011 15:22
To: Jayne Rowney
Cc: Faarid Patel
Subject: RE: NICE Clinical Guideline: Caesarean Section (update)

Dear Jayne 

 

Further to your email, please note that the Co-Chairs of the BHIVA Pregnancy Guidelines Writing Group have made 

the following response to you: 

 

BHIVA may not be able to do anything more at this stage if NICE is not going to consider amending its guidelines.  

The BHIVA view is that the Association has made an effort to ensure uniformity between the two sets of guidelines.  

Therefore BHIVA would propose that a meeting at this stage may not be productive but thank you very much for the 

suggestion. 

 

If you have any queries, or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards 

 

Jacqueline English 

Secretariat Manager 

For and on behalf of the British HIV Association (BHIVA) 

 

Registered Charity number: 1056354 | VAT Registration No: 689 5177 69 | www.bhiva.org 

Secretariat: Mediscript Ltd, 1 Mountview Court, 310 Friern Barnet Lane, London N20 0LD 

T: +44 (0)20 8369 5388 | M: 07793 816817 | F: +44 (0)20 8446 9194 

 

 

From: Jayne Rowney [mailto:Jayne.Rowney@nice.org.uk]  

Sent: 14 October 2011 11:58 

To: Jacqueline English 

Subject: RE: NICE Clinical Guideline: Caesarean Section (update) 

 

I shall be out of office for most of the week next week, as I am attending  a conference.   

I am going to be in London on 31
st
 October and 1

st
 November if Dr de Ruiter would prefer to have a discussion with 

me in person? 

 

Thank you again for your assistance 

Best wishes 

Jayne 

 

 

From: Jacqueline English [mailto:jacqueline@mediscript.ltd.uk]  

Sent: 10 October 2011 18:44 

To: Jayne Rowney 

Subject: RE: NICE Clinical Guideline: Caesarean Section (update) 

 

Dear Jayne 

 

Thank you for your email.  As discussed, I have forwarded this on to Dr de Ruiter and will let you have her reply in 

due course. 

 

Regards 

 

Jacqueline English 

Secretariat Manager 
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For and on behalf of the British HIV Association (BHIVA) 

 

Registered Charity number: 1056354 | VAT Registration No: 689 5177 69 | www.bhiva.org 

Secretariat: Mediscript Ltd, 1 Mountview Court, 310 Friern Barnet Lane, London N20 0LD 

T: +44 (0)20 8369 5388 | M: 07793 816817 | F: +44 (0)20 8446 9194 

 

 

From: Jayne Rowney [mailto:Jayne.Rowney@nice.org.uk]  

Sent: 07 October 2011 10:57 

To: Jacqueline English 

Subject: NICE Clinical Guideline: Caesarean Secton (update) 

 

Dear Jacqueline, 

 

Thank you for your assistance. I hope that the information below will be helpful for Dr De Ruiter. 

 

As I detailed, I work in the implementation team at NICE.  My specialist area is maternity and child health, and I am 

not at all an expert in areas related to HIV. 

I do not work on the team that develops the guidelines, my role is to support the implementation of guidance into 

practice.  This can involve producing resources for organisations or practitioners, or working with organisations such 

as BHIVA to explore implementation issues and opportunities. 

I have read the comments that were submitted during the pre-publication check, but would welcome the 

opportunity to discuss how you feel about the NICE guideline, and how it relates to practice. 

It would also be useful to discuss anything that we could do to clarify any issues. 

I can feed back any issues relating to the actual recommendations, but it is outside of my role to make any changes 

to them. 

 

I look forward to discussing this. 

Best wishes 

Jayne 

 

Jayne Rowney  
Implementation Adviser 
National Institute for Health and Clinical Excellence 
Level 1A | City Tower | Piccadilly Plaza | Manchester M1 4BD | United Kingdom 
Tel: 44 (0)161 870 3277 | Fax: 44 (0)845 003 7785 
Web: http://nice.org.uk 

 


